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Mr. H. D. Southerland
811 Varnen Drive
Jacksgonville, North Carolina 28540

RE: TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMITTEE MEETING
Dear Mr. Southerland:
Our first Tachnical Review Committze meeting for our Installation
Regtoration Program (IR} is schaduled for Tussday, August 9,
1928, at 9990 at a location to be announced.
This meeting will include a background brief of the IR Program

presentad by Ms. Cheryl Barnette, ravrasentative from Atlantic
Division, Naval Facilitiss Engineering Command, Norfolk,
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Virginia; Colonel T. J. Dalzell and Mr. Bob Alexander, Marine
Corps Base, Camp Lejeune representatives; and Mr. Bob Gragory,
Environmental Science and Enginesring, Incorporatad.

We will also discuss the Peasibilitvy Study Report for th
Point Industrial Aresa and take a tour of hi

is enclosed for vyour raview.
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Sue Jarman, office of AC/S, Facilitlies, at (219) 451-3834.

Encl:
(1} ESE Reports

Blind copy to:
—>FacProjAsst
~~ EnvEngr

sincarely,

T. J. DALZELL
Coleonel, U. 3. Marine Corps
Aggistant Chief of 3Staff, Faciliti
By direction of the Commanding Gene



